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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL REQUESTING that the topic “PRESENTATION BY THE SPECIAL SECRETARIAT FOR the promotion of RACIAL EQUALITY policies, ON THE DRAFT INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION AGAINST RACIsm AND ALL FORMS OF DISCRIMINATION AND INTOLERANCE” be placed on THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL MEETING OF OCTOBER 24 
Permanent Mission of brazil

to the Organization of American States

EXTREMELY URGENT

No. 582
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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization (Permanent Council Secretariat) and has the honor to announce that Minister Matilde Ribeiro of the Special Secretariat for the Promotion of Racial Equality Policies (SEPPIR) will visit Washington between October 22 and 25 of this year.  During her visit to the capital, the Minister, among other responsibilities, will give a presentation to the Working Group to Prepare a Draft Inter-American Convention against Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance.

2. This delegation, considering the presence of Minister Matilde Ribeiro in Washington, also requests that the General Secretariat kindly confirm whether it will be possible for this Brazilian official to give a brief statement to the Permanent Council on October 24 on the Draft Inter-American Convention against Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance.


The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C.

October 2, 2007
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